
May 6th was a beautiful day for the 

Sandy Creek third gradersõ annual trip  

to Bader Park Natural Area.  Sarah Bailey 

and Jan Whitney served as their guides on their hike through lowland prairie,  

around the sandpits, through riparian woodland and along the Platte.  At left, 

students are enjoying a closer view of a 

Tree Swallow; at right, theyõre learning 

about insect galls,  found in abundance Restoration Acres include  

Griffith Farm site  
 

     One of this springõs high diversity 

prairie restoration plantings was a 

34-acre cropland conversion at 

Griffith Farm, south of the prairie, 

Center and farmstead. It is being 

supplemented with 600 greenhouse-

grown seedlings; 200 are in so far. 

     An 18-acre 2011 planting at 

Griffith Farm is proving to be 

successful, with many native 

species seedlings appearing this 

spring - including Indian Breadroot 

(Prairie Turnip), Pediomelum 

esculentum (pictured).   
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High diversity prairie/wetland restoration: Prairie Plains field assistant 

Jameson Crumpler planting a 165-acre Wetlands Reserve Program project in 

Nance County.  Below, left, another scene from the same site.  To date, 

weõve planted 894 acres including 24 projects in 15 counties this year. 

The last of the prescribed burns of 2013 

was completed at Pokorny Prairie on 

May 7th.  The turbulent weather this 

spring limited us to just four burns - but 

those all went very well! 


